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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ CVO /2016     Dated- 3.2.2017 
 
To 
 
The Chief Vigilance Officer, 
BSNL,  
New Delhi-110001   
 
Subject: Representation from Shri Rabindra Prasad, SDE BSNL regarding 

harassment done by fake complain made after tampering the 
records/files pertaining to works/tenders carried out during my tenure 
in NTP in 2008-12 by BTEF union of MTNL. -Reg. 

  
Respected Sir, 
 
On the subject cited above, it has brought to notice of this association about tampering of 
the records / files pertaining to the works / tenders carried out in NTP during 2008-12. 
 
A copy of the detailed representation received in this regard is attached herewith for ready 
reference. 
 
We would therefore, request you to kindly arrange a fair inquiry in this regard and do the 
justice. 
  
With kind regards, 
           
Encl: - As above 
 
 

        Yours Sincerely, 
 -sd- 

        (Prahlad Rai) 
             General Secretary 
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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/ CVO /2016     Dated- 3.2.2017 
 
To 
 
The Chief Vigilance Officer, 
BSNL,  
New Delhi-110001   
 
Subject: Representation from Shri Ram Pati Prasad, the then DE BSNL 

regarding harassment done by fake complain made after tampering 
the records/files pertaining to works/tenders carried out during my 
tenure in NTP in 2008-12 by BTEF union of MTNL. -Reg. 

  
Respected Sir, 
 
On the subject cited above, it has brought to notice of this association about tampering of 
the records / files pertaining to the works / tenders carried out in NTP during 2008-12. 
 
A copy of the detailed representation received in this regard is attached herewith for ready 
reference. 
 
We would therefore, request you to kindly arrange a fair inquiry in this regard and do the 
justice. 
  
With kind regards, 
           
Encl: - As above 
 
 

       Yours Sincerely, 
 -sd- 

        (Prahlad Rai) 
             General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


